
 

 
JDC/tp 
9 November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: Productions of Shakespeare’s ‘Romeo & Juliet’ & ‘Macbeth’ – March & April 2024 
 
Here at Wildern we have been fortunate to secure the above performances for the next calendar year, with 
the intention of Year 8 experiencing ‘Romeo and Juliet’ to complement their study of the text in the summer 
term of Year 8; and Year 10 experiencing ‘Macbeth’ to aid and inform their comprehension of this key 
GCSE Literature text. 
 
These performances will be live to all students in Year 8 (Romeo and Juliet) and Year 10 (Macbeth) at the 
following times: 
 

• Wednesday 6 March 2024 - Macbeth 
• Thursday 18 April 2024 - Romeo and Juliet 

 
In order to help with the cost of these performances - we are asking all parents of Year 8 and Year 
10 students to contribute the sum of £8.50.  With these funds, we can ensure all students gain a 
great experience of live theatre at a very reasonable cost. 
 
Please complete the parental agreement form online through your Parentpay account to give consent for 
your child to attend this event.  Full payment will also need to be paid at this time.  If you have not already 
activated your Parentpay account and require your login details please do not hesitate to contact the 
Finance Office at finance@wildern.org. 
 
If you have been notified that we as a school receive Pupil Premium funding for your child, the cost of this 
will be covered.  If this is the case, your Parentpay account will automatically reflect this but please 
complete the consent through Parentpay as usual.   
 
It would be greatly appreciated if you could complete the online Parentpay consent section 
accompanied by a payment of £8.50 by Friday 15 December 2023. 
 
We welcome any questions you may have, and many thanks in advance for your support of Shakespeare 
and live theatre at Wildern School. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Mr J Collings 
Assistant Director of Learning – English 
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